
Holiday Decoration Standards for Property 

Owners 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Property Owners, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind all property owners of the 

established decoration standards to ensure a festive yet harmonious environment within our 

community. 

Decoration Guidelines: 

• All outdoor decorations should be installed safely and should not obstruct walkways or 

driveways. 

• Lighting must be non-blinking and of warm tones where possible. 

• Use of extension cords must comply with safety standards. 

• No decorations should be placed on community property or common areas without prior 

approval. 

• Please remove all decorations by January 10th. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining the aesthetic and safety of our community during 

this festive season. Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free 

to reach out. 

Wishing you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Community/Property Management Name] 


